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Fire damages state road shop in Auburn
(KLZA)--Fire caused damage to the Nebraska Department of Roads shop
building along U.S. 75 Highway in Auburn Thursday evening.

When the Auburn Fire Department arrived, smoke was billowing out of the doors
of the metal frame building.

There was no immediate word on the cause of the fire or extent of damage.

A portion of U.S. 75 was closed down while firefighters battled the fire.
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